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TERM 3 NEWSLETTER  
Week 4  Wednesday August 17, 2011 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Families,  
The children have been working really hard in all classes so far this term and we have 
had another  great week, with teachers sending many students up to the office to show 
me their great work.  Because they have been trying really hard and listening to their 
teachers every day,  on Tuesday we rewarded  them all with a trip to Caroline Pool for 
the day.  We went exploring, did some great sketching, cooked damper, sausages & 
kangaroo tail and went for at least two long swims.  Mr Graham, Mr Clay & Miss Dianne 
took a group for a long bush walk  and Miss Peggy, Miss Rosemary and Miss Andrea 
stayed back with the little ones and tidied up so we could pack the buses ready for the 
trip back to school .  It was a fantastic day and we hope to go on a few more outings this 
year.  Thank you for sending in a towel for all the children.  If you are missing the one 
you sent in please check in the office as we had quite a few left on the bus.  They have 
been washed and are ready to go back home. 
God bless. 
Andrea Millar (Principal)  UNIFORMS 

Don’t forget that uniforms are 
just $10 each and they are 
available from Miss Chrissie 
in the canteen.  It is very 
pleasing to see so many  
students in school uniform 
each day.  Keep up the great 

effort! 

 
 

You can find this newsletter,  old newsletters and school information on our website.  
Visit us soon! 
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PRAISE TO GOD: FOR THE GIFT OF LIFE 
PRAYER 

Open to us  Your spirit living within us. 
May we live fully each day of our life. 

May we always be appreciative and thankful to  
those who are part of our lives. Amen 
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Can you find the one this week?  When you do, let Miss Andrea know 
straight away.  The first person this week to find the error you will  win 
a book prize.  Last week Richelle Sturt was the first person to  
discover the mistake.  How many is 2 + 3?  Well done Richelle!  
I hope you enjoyed reading your new book? 

UPCOMING EVENT: Please make a note of this &  keep up-to-date with events in our 
school..  Friday August 19 YR1/2 Assembly.  We hope you can join us in the Yr 

1/2  Classroom. 

 
Sunday  21st Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

This Sunday’s Gospel talks how people had many different 

ideas about who Jesus was and it was only when Peter re-
sponded and called Jesus ‘the Christ, the Son of the living 

God’ that people realized that Peter’s judgement about Jesus 
was a decision of faith.  This leap of faith is something that 

can only be done with God’s help. 

                            SCHOOL TIMES   
 

School starts at 8.00am every morning so to make sure your 
child is at school on time please have them dressed and ready 

for the bus when Miss Joann or Miss Chrissie get to your  
driveway.   
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